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July 7, 2015                    
 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: CORNWALL STREET RAILWAY LIGHT AND POWER LIMITED 
 APPLICATION FOR AN EXEMPTION TO SECTION 2.6.1A FOR REGULATED PRICE PLAN 

CUSTOMERS 
 BOARD FILE NO. EB-2015-0201 
 

 
Pursuant to the Board’s Letter of Direction dated July 3, 2015, please be advised that: 

a) a copy of the Notice is available for public review on the company website; 
 

b) a copy of the Application and evidence and any amendments thereto, are 
available for public viewing at Cornwall Street Railway Light and Power Limited 
office. 

 

If you have any questions in connection with the above matter, please do not hesitate to 
contact the undersigned at (905) 994-3634. 
 
 
Yours truly,  
 
 

Original Signed by: 
 

 
Douglas Bradbury, P.Eng, 
Director Regulatory Affairs 
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